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Calendar of Events/Announcements
Sunday, October 17, 2021
· Good morning to all!
· Due to the recent rise in COVID cases, session requests that everyone who attends worship at LCC wears a mask and practices social distancing. Offering is placed in the baskets at the back of the church. Let’s do all we can to protect ourselves and one another. 
· Joint Confirmation: Joint confirmation class will begin via Zoom on Monday evening, Oct.18, 7:00 p.m. This class is open to any youth age 12 and up who would like to participate. Leadership will be shared across participating church communities. We will meet once a week on Zoom for one hour for 24 weeks and will be using the "Big God Big Questions" curriculum. Talk to Rev. Allman or Jess Richard for the link to sign up or go to newenglandglow.org and look under “Events.”
· There are also youth group meetings on Zoom on Sunday evenings at 7:00 p.m. This week is a movie night. Go to newenglandglow.org for more information.
· Sunday school meets on Sundays at 9 a.m. A Bible study for parents and guardians or anyone else who’s interested runs at the same time. Please bring your children, join the Bible study, and stay for worship. 
· A discussion on Exodus, Leviticus, & Numbers has begun. The next meeting is on Thursday, October 28, 6:30 pm, at the church. For more information, ask Rev. Allman or Brenda Lake.
· A continuation of our Neighborhood Church discussions is happening. The next meeting is Wednesday, Nov. 3, at 3 p.m., here at the church.
· [bookmark: _Hlk85013457]Rev. Allman will be out of town from 10/8 until 10/24. He can be reached by phone or email during that time.
· MATE News:  Join Us in Celebrating the Ministry of Rev. Thea Kornelius on Sunday, October 24.  You are invited to celebrate Thea’s work and ministry in Maine.  Worship will be at 11:00 a.m. with a harvest celebration from 2-4 p.m., both at Fairbanks Union Church, 583 Fairbanks RD, Farmington. Please RSVP by October 20 by emailing Karen Hagy at karen.j.hagy@gmail.com.
· Camp at the Eastward service of Thanksgiving and Reunion honoring 60 years of Camp at the Eastward, Saturday, October 30, 11:00 am-2:00 pm, at the camp in Starks.  There is more information on the other side of this sheet.
· New England Glow youth programming: “Feeding Over 5000” a one-day, in-person retreat on Saturday, Oct. 23, 11a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the Presbyterian Church in Bedford, NH.  There will be a pizza lunch, games, art, worship, and music.  The registration form is available at the website newenglandglow.org.  Registration deadline is Oct. 20.
· The Reverend Candice Provey has been named the new Resource Presbyter for the Presbytery of Northern New England.   
· We welcome the Rev. Allison VanderLinden as pulpit supply today. Thank you very much, Rev. VanderLinden, for coming again this morning.

